
Dear Chair and Committee members, 

As a taxpayer and parent of three children in public schools, I am writing in support of 

SB 351 - Relating to audit of use of statewide summative assessments.  

The public deserves transparency and accountability for annual testing costs. SB 351 will 

allow the public to see more costs associated with the testing and preparation. Please vote 

yes on SB 351. 

Sincerely,  

Ross Swartzendruber 

 


